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February 24, 2023     NIRB File No: 21YN032 
       NPC File No: 149484 
Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) 
Attn: Mia Otokiak 
P.O. Box 1360 
Cambridge Bay, NU  X0B 0C0 
 
Re: Fisheries and Oceans Canada – Small Craft Harbours’ “Clyde River Small Craft 
Harbour Development” – 2022 NIRB Annual Report 
 
Dear Mia Otokiak: 
 
On October 18, 2021, Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) completed the review of the Clyde River 
Small Craft Harbour Development project proposal and issued a Screening Decision Report (SDR) to 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada- Small Craft Harbours (DFO-SCH).  
 
As identified in the Monitoring and Reporting Requirements section of the SDR an Annual report of 
construction activities is due March 31, 2023.  
 
In 2022, the contractor began the construction phase of the project by conducting some preliminary work at 
site. This work included; mobilization of equipment and materials to site, set-up of site office, camp and 
maintenance garage, initial quarry work, and bridge crossing repairs. The attached 2022 annual report will 
summarize the activities conducted during construction, and confirm the compliance with the monitoring 
and reporting requirements.  
 
If you have any questions with the content of this letter, please contact Chris McDermid at (431) 335-7530 
or by email at Chris.McDermid@dfo-mpo.gc.ca .  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eleanor McEwan, P. Eng.  
Senior Project Engineer 
Small Craft Harbours Branch  
Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
 
cc. Chris McDermid (DFO-SCH) 

Kenton Thiessen (Public Services and Procurement Canada) 
Loretta Hardwick (CBCL) 

 
Attachments: 
Clyde River Harbour NIRB 2022 Annual Report


